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Addendum #1 to Public Housing Notice 2019-10                     
 

To:  All Local Housing Authority Executive Directors 
 
From:  Amy Stitely, Associate Director, Division of Public Housing 
 
Subject: Addendum #1 – Info Session for Public Housing NOFAs 
 
Date:  May 14, 2019 
 

 
Notice of Funding Availability: 

ModPHASE, HILAPP, and Accessible Units 
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 – Info Session Announcement 
 

DHCD will host a Question and Answer session for the ModPHASE, HILAPP, and Accessible Unit 
NOFAS (PHNS 2019-09, 10, & 11) at 1:00 PM on Wednesday, June 12th. The location will be 
Conference Room A on the 2nd floor at 100 Cambridge Street, Boston MA. All parties interested in 
attending should send their name, address, email and phone contact information to Ben Stone, 
Director, Bureau of Housing Development & Construction, at ben.stone@mass.gov. Please include 
whether you plan to attend in person or by phone; DHCD will provide a conference line closer to the 
date.   

 
Submission of written questions in advance of the Q & A session is strongly encouraged, and should 
also be done by email to Mr. Stone, but is not required. 
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